
Lower School Play 2019 

 

Do you like the sound of working on a funny and action-packed script? Would you like to 

build your confidence and acting skills? Would you like to work as part of a team to 

create an exciting performance for the Big School stage, and earn your Junior Colours 

for Drama? If your answer is yes to any of the above, then the 2019 Lower School play 

is for you! This week and next week we begin rehearsals for “Jabberwocky”, a 

fantastic, fun play based on the famous poem by Lewis Carroll. Why not come along to 

Drama and get involved! 

Rehearsals: Year 7 rehearsals before Easter will take place mainly on Tuesday 

lunchtimes, but other lunchtimes may occasionally be used. 

 Years 7/8/9 rehearsals after Easter will take place after school on Mondays or 

Tuesdays, and occasionally on other days. 

Cost: The contribution required for this extra-curricular activity will be £50 per half 

term for the next 3 half terms. Any pupils who qualify for Free School Meals or 

attract Pupil Premium funding can have this contribution met by the school. This 

contribution does not apply to pupils who already attend and pay for Drama club. 

All interested Year 7 boys should come to Old Big School tomorrow (Tuesday) 

lunchtime. If you cannot come at this time, please come to Room 33 (next door to the 

canteen) at break time tomorrow (Tuesday) to sign up.  

We look forward to meeting you! 


